
 
First ordered and email for receipt of $39.99 (32.83 Pound actually charged) received 6 Dec 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Followed up email on 11 Jan 2024, received note that the ‘order has been shipped’ 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Received a Tracking number on 13 Jan 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Sent another email on 20 February and received note saying they ‘communicated with the logistics 
company and will solve this matter as soon as possible.’  
 
 

 
 
 
Checked again tonight – 06 March 2024 – the tracking details show the same details except now it 
has been in transit for 55 days 
 
 

 
 


